

VISVA-BHARATI SANTINIKETAN

NOTIFICATION

The undersigned is to communicate to all concerned that owing to recent incidents of snatching, eve teasing etc in Santiniketan area, action against bikers engaged in rash driving or not carrying license / registration / authorization documents or not wearing proper helmets may be taken by the appropriate authority.

All Visva-Bharati staff / students who use motorbikes are hereby advised to wear proper helmets and to carry license and updated registration, insurance and other documents relating to the motorbike, Employee ID card, student ID card, and other identification documents while riding motor bikes.

This comes into force with immediate effect.

Registrar (Acting) Visva-Bharat

Memo No: VB/WW/259/2015-16

Dated: 22.02.2016

Copy to:

1. All Directors/ Adhyakshas of all Bhavanas/ Vibhagas

- 2. Heads of all Academic and Administrative Departments/Centers/ Offices/
 Sections/ Units
- 3. Finance Officer
- 4. Librarian
- 5. Dean of Students Welfare
- 6. Proctor
- 7. Chief Medical Officer
- 8. All Joint Registrars/ Deputy Registrars/ Assistant Registrars
- 9. Chief Security Officer
- 10. Wardens/ Matrons of all hostels
- 11.C.S. to Vice Chancellor
- 12. Assistant Registrar Office of the Pro-Vice Chancellor
- 13.P.A. to Registrar
- 14. University Webmaster: With a request to upload on the Website.